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Dear Chair Dembrow,

Senate Bill 1530 will cost me approximately $20,000 just in fuel costs alone not counting freight on parts and things
coming in that’s devastating to my business you need to really think hard about this because essentially it’s going to
cost everyone that’s voting for this money also because eventually what’s going to happen as local farmers are not
gonna be able to afford to operate and you have to import all your food which is crazy we got a good thing going
here in the state and this is going to Reckitt  
I talked  to about 12 farmers this morning and the average small dairy in Tillamook County it’s going to cost them
$1100 a year just if this tax go through just on their farm the larger Dairy is going to cost close to $4000 that’s just
farm scraping manure hauling manure feeding the cows no custom work not making any feed that’s just running the
Dairy bare-bones. Please consider what it’s gonna cost for rural Oregon can’t afford it

Sincerely,

Karl Zweifel
8905 S Prairie Rd
Tillamook, OR 97141
karl.zweifel@gmail.com


